On Wed, May 6, 2020 at 4:49 PM Chris Malafunkshun Barnett
<malafunkshun@kuam.com> wrote:

This is a FOIA request for any and all correspondence and documents relative to
negotiations, invoices and/or payments made relative to meals and/or meal services for
government of guam agencies, quarantine and isolations facilities and the office of the
governor during the covid-19 pandemic public health emergency.



mailto:malafunkshun@kuam.com

May 12,2020
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: malafunkshun@kuam.com

Chris Barnett
KUAM News

Dear Mr. Barnett:
[ am writing in response to your request for information dated May 6, 2020 in which you seek:

“...any and all correspondence and documents relative to negotiations, invoices, and/or
payments made relative to meals and/or meal services for government of guam agencies,
quarantine and isolation facilities and the office of the governor during the covid-19
pandemic public health emergency.”

The public records the Office of the Governor can provide are:

- a Memorandum signed by Governor Lou Leon Guerrero for Emergency Purchases for Food
Services
- Invoices from The Capitol Kitchen

These public records can be found online here:
https://governor.guam.qov/qovernor-content/uploads/2020/05/20.0508-GOV-MEMO-to-BBMR-and-
DOA-re-Emergency-Purchases-for-Food-Services.pdf

Please let me know if you would like our office to provide you with electronic copies of these
records.

If you have any other questions or concerns, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Jarréla Carrera
Director of Communications



	05062020_Gov_1_GuamPost
	FOIA RESPONSE BARNETT KUAM FOOD SERVICES CONTRACT 05-12-2020

